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SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 

AGENDA 

 

Thursday, April 15, 2021 

9:30 a.m. 

Link to Meeting 

Dial-In: 971-247-1195 

Meeting ID: 856 4283 7407 

Passcode: 2905649754 

 

The Idaho Power Company is seeking acknowledgement of the Action Plan items 

contained in its second amended 2019 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP).  The Commission 

will meet for a second special public meeting to provide the company with time to 

complete its thoughts on comments and questions from the previous meeting on April 6, 

2021, ask final questions of Idaho Power, Staff and other stakeholders and complete its 

deliberation and decision on acknowledgment of Idaho Power’s proposed Action Plan 

items.   

 

Therefore, at this special public meeting, the Commission requests that Idaho Power 

begin the meeting by providing a brief summation of their plan and comments received.    

Following the company, the Commission may have final questions or requests for 

clarifications for Staff, Idaho Power and stakeholders.  After that, the Commission will 

deliberate and make decisions on Action Plan items and other issues from Idaho Power’s 

second amended 2019 IRP.   

 

If you have questions, please contact Christopher Allwein (971) 375-5058 or by e-mail: 

Christopher.Allwein@puc.oregon.gov. 

 

Dated this 8th day of April, 2021, at Salem, Oregon.  

 

 

Megan W.  Decker 

_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R.  Thompson 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

 

 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 

 

https://opuc-state-or-us.zoom.us/j/85642837407?pwd=UnVlNzRVYm5DV1ROMCtWSDkzWHhUQT09
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